

Moat Farm Infant and Nursery School

and Lavender Farm Nursery

Headteacher: Mrs Deborah Walker





Brookfields Road Oldbury West Midlands B68 9QR Tel: 0121 552 1885

Tuesday, 19 December 2023

Dear Families,

Yours sincerely

We are pleased to offer you another opportunity to share in your child's learning. There will be a **Maths** workshop for the parents of **Hedgehog and Badger Class** children on **Tuesday 16**th **January 2024**. The meeting will take place in the **school hall at 9:00** and will last for approximately 45 minutes. <u>This workshop is suitable for adults only</u>.

This meeting will be an opportunity for you to find out about how your child is being taught mathematics at school and also what support you can give at home to help your child reach their full potential.

Parental partnership in all aspects of your child's development is valued greatly at Moat Farm Infant School.

Mrs. D. Walker	
Mrs. D. Walker Head Teacher Maths Workshop	
	<u>Maths Workshop</u>
I will/ will not be able to attend the Maths Workshop on Tuesday 16th January (please circle)	
Child's Name	Hedgehog/Badger Class

COLLABORATION RESPECT CREATIVITY PERSEVERANCE CARING REFLECTIVENESS









